Acorn Montessori, Cartmel – News March 2021

The children have enjoyed a wide variety of activities since returning after half-term.  With Shrove Tuesday falling during the break, our celebration involving learning to make and of course taste pancakes was a week late but thoroughly enjoyed.  
For World Book Day, the children dressed up as their favourite character and brought their favourite book to school.  Many different stories were read and enjoyed throughout the day.
Our new topic ‘Dinosaurs’ has proved immensely popular. Outside, the children discovered dinosaurs and created habitats for them and inside they made and painted dinosaurs.  They learnt many of the names of the dinosaurs and what they ate.  However, the highlight has been the hatching out of a large dinosaur egg.  A number of the children correctly predicted that it would be a Tyrannosaurus Rex but no-one predicted its colour!
Making Mother’s Day presents and cards has rounded off a busy month.
